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Tuesday 11th December 2018 
 
 
 
 
Re: Proposed changes to our school admissions number from September 2020. 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
On Friday 14th December 2018, we are launching a consultation regarding our 
admission numbers from 2020. The governors have proposed that we change our 
admission to Reception from September 2020 to 60 places instead of 90. 
 
The reason we are proposing a change to our admission numbers is because there 
has been a drop in Reception age children this year (currently only 70 children in 
Reception) and it is predicted that a drop in Reception numbers will continue in the 
next 2 years. 
 
It is important to the local governing body of Our Lady of Peace to consider the views 
of our parents and the wider community. If you would like to contribute, please email 
the clerk on clerk@olopprimary.co.uk by 31st January 2019. 
 
The consultation will run from Friday 14th December 2018 until Thursday 31st 
January 2019. After this date, the local governing body will meet on 11th February 
2019 to consider the evidence gathered and to determine the schools admissions 
arrangements for 2020/21 and the results of the consultation will be given by 28th 
February 2019. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Mrs A Bishop      Mrs JR O’Keeffe 
Chair of Governors    Headteacher 
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